
2024 MANANA WOODS 
WATER MAIN FLUSHING

The San Lorenzo Valley Water District 
will be flushing water mains to remove 
sediment and improve water quality.
You may experience low pressure 
and/or discolored water. Flushing will 
occur in the following areas:

MAY 20 - 23
Canepa Drive, Canepa Court, Elena 
Drive, Elena Court, Cameno Sinuoso 
Road, El Sereno Drive, La Cuesta 
Drive and Miraflores Road

Call (831) 338-2153 or visit the District’s 
website at www.slvwd.com for more 
information.


